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lnfection Prevention Compliance Staternent

Stockbridge Practice takes its responsibility to ensure the safety of patients, staff and
visitors very seriously. This includes minimising the risk of infection transmission.

All staff receive infection control training as part of their induction.
Clinical staff are required to have training every 2 years and non-clinical staff every 3 years.

The Practice has an lnfection Prevention Lead Emma Horrell
Advanced Nurse Practitioner

The last lnfection Prevention Audit took place on: 20 November 2O23

Following the audit an action plan has been put in place.

Staff are encouraged to report all incidents and near misses. These are discussed at a
monthly Significant Event Meeting to identify learning and actions to be put into place. The
learning is shared with all staff.

There have been no significant events relating to infection control in the last 12 months.
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Natalie Avery - GP Partner / CQC Registered Manager
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